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2012-05 Considered by many to be
mentally retarded, a brilliant,
impatient fifth-grader with cerebral
palsy discovers a technological
device that will allow her to speak
for the first time.
I Would Find a Girl Walking Diana
Montane 2011-04-05 What made me kill
and kill again? I can't answer that
except like this... Culled from
interviews with the lead investigator
and the victims' families, and
exclusive access to the killer, this
is a revealing, shocking, and
unflinching portrait of Gerald Eugene
Stano, a man who fancied himself one
of the greatest lady-killers of them
all.
Where the Heart is Patricia Keelyn
2015 She’d come home to put her life
back together. With a broken
engagement behind her and a baby on
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the way, Maddie Adams needs a safe
place to have her baby and heal her
broken heart. Then she runs into Nick
Ryan, her once-best friend and first
love, and her life once again becomes
entwined with his. And though the
sparks between them are as strong as
ever, she does her best to ignore
them. Nick had betrayed her once, and
she can’t risk it happening again.
Not now when she has another life to
consider. Nick Ryan grew up on the
wrong side of the tracks. Back then,
the only person who’d believed in him
was Maddie Adams, a girl with
everything going for her. Then he’d
messed up and lost her. Despite that,
he’d achieved his dream of becoming a
doctor and returned home to practice
medicine. But he’d made other
mistakes along the way, mistakes that
had cost him his wife and left him
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with an angry teenage son. With
Maddie back in town, he’s hoping for
a second chance. Can he undo the
damage he’s done to his son? Can he
heal the old hurt between him and
Maddie? And can they put together a
new family, one based on love rather
than obligation?
Letters My Mother Never Read Jerri
Diane Sueck 2007-04-01 A few months
after our arrival in Scranton, I
finally get up the courage to ask
Grandma Resuba the question that is
constantly on my mind. "Why do you
hate us so much?" I say to her. "When
mommy was here, you gave us milk and
cookies and let us sit in your
kitchen." For the first time since we
arrived, Grandma Resuba looks me full
in the face. Her eyes bore into mine,
Blazing with hatred. She spits out
her reply. "Your mother was nothing!
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My son had no business marrying a
woman with four kids." Her voice
rises higher as she rages on. "I'll
never forgive her for marrying my
son. I'm glad she's dead, only now
I'm stuck with you miserable brats!
Every penny and minute I spend with
you takes away from what I should be
giving to Alice. She's my flesh and
blood, and you're nothing, just like
your mother was." When her mother
died in a fire, eight-year-old Jerri
thought life couldn't get worse.
Aesop's Fables Jerry Pinkney 2000-09
A collection of nearly sixty fables
from Aesop includes such familiar
ones as "The Grasshopper and the
Ants," "The North Wind and the Sun,"
"Androcles and the Lion," "The
Troublesome Dog," and "The Fox and
the Stork." 35,000 first printing.
The Eyeball Alphabet Book Jerry
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Pallotta 2021-05-11 Best-selling
author Jerry Pallotta takes a peek at
eyes from across the animal kingdom
in this hilarious and fact-packed
alphabet book. The eyes have it!
Laugh as you learn by staring right
into the eyes of familiar animals (A
is for alligator eye) and not-sofamiliar ones (Z is for zebu eye!).
Readers of all ages will be
entertained with every page turn.
Language learning bonus: each page
defines an idiom that includes the
word "eye"!
The Last Letter Susan Pogorzelski
2016-09-20 Fifteen-year-old Amelia
struggles to shape her own identity
while a chronic illness threatens to
tear her world apart.
I Am Tan Michele Rose 2017-05 A biracial boy named Christian, spends an
interesting day learning about race,
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color and stereotypes. By the end of
the day, he learns to embrace all of
who he is. He knows that the world is
full of white, black, brown, red and
yellow people, but he also sees that
there are many mixed children like
him, who are in between these basic
colors.
Johnny Got His Gun Dalton Trumbo
2013-11-15 The Searing Portrayal Of
War That Has Stunned And Galvanized
Generations Of Readers An immediate
bestseller upon its original
publication in 1939, Dalton Trumbo?s
stark, profoundly troubling
masterpiece about the horrors of
World War I brilliantly crystallized
the uncompromising brutality of war
and became the most influential
protest novel of the Vietnam era.
Johnny Got His Gun is an undisputed
classic of antiwar literature that?s
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as timely as ever. ?A terrifying
book, of an extraordinary emotional
intensity.?--The Washington Post
"Powerful. . . an eye-opener." -Michael Moore "Mr. Trumbo sets this
story down almost without pause or
punctuation and with a fury amounting
to eloquence."--The New York Times "A
book that can never be forgotten by
anyone who reads it."--Saturday
Review
Good In Bed Jennifer Weiner
2008-09-04 From the bestselling
author of In Her Shoes, All Fall Down
and the forthcoming novel Who Do You
Love, Good in Bedis a funny and
tender story full of heart. Cannie
Shapiro never wanted to be famous.
The smart, sharp, plus-sized reporter
was perfectly happy writing about
other people's lives for her local
newspaper. And for the past twentyletters-my-mother-never-read-jerri-diane-sueck

eight years, things have been
tripping along nicely for Cannie.
Sure, her mother has come charging
out of the closet, and her father has
long since dropped out of her world.
But she loves her job, her friends,
her dog and her life. She loves her
apartment and her commodious, quiltlined bed. She has made a tenuous
peace with her body and she even felt
okay about ending her relationship
with her boyfriend Bruce. But now
this... 'Loving a larger woman is an
act of courage in our world,' Bruce
has written in a national woman's
magazine. And Cannie - who never knew
that Bruce saw her as a larger woman,
or thought that loving her was an act
of courage - is plunged into misery,
and the most amazing year of her
life.
Reading Changed My Life! Beth Johnson
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2003-01-01 After a lifetime of abuse,
Maria Cardenas was finally living in
peace with her daughter. But soon,
that little girl would be able to
read better than her mother. What
could Maria do? School was a
nightmare for Daisy Russell. She
couldn't wait to get away from a
place where she felt stupid and
worthless. But once she dropped out,
she discovered a burning desire to
learn to read. Was it too late? As a
child, Julia Burney escaped from the
poverty and violence of her home into
a world of books. As an adult, she
saw children growing up without that
escape available to them. How could
she help? In Reading Changed My Life!
Three True Stories, you'll learn what
happened to Maria, Daisy, and Julia.
They are three courageous women whose
stories will touch and inspire you.
letters-my-mother-never-read-jerri-diane-sueck

What I Told My Daughter Nina Tassler
2016-04-05 Edited by Nina Tassler,
the chairman of CBS Entertainment, a
collection of original essays from
notable, accomplished women in
politics, academia, athletics, the
arts, and business offering advice
for raising a new generation of
empowered girls. Nina Tassler is, by
any standard, a trailblazer. She
holds one of the highest positions at
CBS Corp., one of the world's most
prominent media companies; she serves
on the boards of prominent
institutions; and she's a devoted
wife and mother. It's hard to imagine
a better role model for a young
woman. But while attending a
volleyball tournament with her
daughter, Nina realized that the
absence of sports from her own
girlhood meant that she didn't always
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know how to talk to her daughter
about what it means to be a female
athlete, or about how women could
succeed in the often male-dominated
field of sports. Nina realized that
her perspective on what feminism
means--on what being a woman means-is singular and informed by her own
journey and that perhaps other
mothers may have their own
limitations, subjects outside their
purview. In What I Told My Daughter,
a kaleidoscope of successful women
from all walks of life--from
celebrities to business executives,
academics to law enforcement to
philanthropic and humanitarian
leaders including Ruth Bader
Ginsburg, Madeleine Albright, Geena
Davis, Brooke Shields, Norah
O'Donnell, First Lady Laura Bush, Pat
Benatar, Gloria Estefan, Christine
letters-my-mother-never-read-jerri-diane-sueck

Baranski, Sheila Bair, Peggy
Orenstein, and Gloria Allred--share
anecdotes about the stories they've
told their own daughters to in still
in them the belief that they are
capable of doing whatever they set
their minds to, and that even as they
struggle to find their own way, they
are far from alone.
A Place for You Marty Vargas
2016-05-02 A Great Christmas
present!!! A young man from
California Wine Country finds his
estranged mother of 20 years who has
been living in streets for over two
decades. The encounter changes his
life." Marty has been interviewed on
NBC, ABC in Philadelphia, and Fox
news in Washington, DC. He has also
been featured in Newspapers and on
Radio programs. His documentary
version aired on PBS affiliate - WHUT
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in Washington, DC. Also Marty is a
winner of the New Book Award which
was announced on YAHOO and Reuters see martyvargas.com
The Giving Tree Shel Silverstein
2014-02-18 As The Giving Tree turns
fifty, this timeless classic is
available for the first time ever in
ebook format. This digital edition
allows young readers and lifelong
fans to continue the legacy and love
of a classic that will now reach an
even wider audience. "Once there was
a tree...and she loved a little boy."
So begins a story of unforgettable
perception, beautifully written and
illustrated by the gifted and
versatile Shel Silverstein. This
moving parable for all ages offers a
touching interpretation of the gift
of giving and a serene acceptance of
another's capacity to love in return.
letters-my-mother-never-read-jerri-diane-sueck

Every day the boy would come to the
tree to eat her apples, swing from
her branches, or slide down her
trunk...and the tree was happy. But
as the boy grew older he began to
want more from the tree, and the tree
gave and gave and gave. This is a
tender story, touched with sadness,
aglow with consolation. Shel
Silverstein's incomparable career as
a bestselling children's book author
and illustrator began with Lafcadio,
the Lion Who Shot Back. He is also
the creator of picture books
including A Giraffe and a Half, Who
Wants a Cheap Rhinoceros?, The
Missing Piece, The Missing Piece
Meets the Big O, and the perennial
favorite The Giving Tree, and of
classic poetry collections such as
Where the Sidewalk Ends, A Light in
the Attic, Falling Up, Every Thing On
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It, Don't Bump the Glump!, and Runny
Babbit. And don't miss the other Shel
Silverstein ebooks, Where the
Sidewalk Ends and A Light in the
Attic!
My Mom My Hero Lisa R. Hirsch
2012-03-25 #1 Amazon Best Seller in
Memoirs category (June 2013) #7
Amazon Best Seller in Dementia (June
2013) #3 Amazon's "Most Wished For"
in Dementia Category (June 2013) A
Daughter's Newfound Love When Lisa
Hirsch found out her mother, Ruth,
had been diagnosed with Alzheimer's
disease, her love, appreciation, and
caring for her mother was
transformed. To Lisa's surprise, it
has brought her and Ruth closer
together than they've ever been. My
Mom My Hero tells the story of this
mother-daughter relationship through
a series of entries from Lisa's
letters-my-mother-never-read-jerri-diane-sueck

internationally popular blog.
Ultimately this is an uplifting and
inspirational book for anyone who's
going through the difficult and often
lonely ordeal of caring for a loved
one who suffers from this devastating
illness. "My Mom My Hero is filled
with love and a deep appreciation for
the human spirit." -Laura Stein,
best-selling author "This book is a
rare gift for anyone who reads it." Holly Robinson, author of Sleeping
Tigers and The Wishing Hill "My Mom
My Hero is a light of inspiration in
a world that can be dark and
frustrating." -Franz Wisner, New York
Times best-selling author of
Honeymoon With My Brother and How the
World Makes Love
House of Hilton Jerry Oppenheimer
2006-11-07 This intimate,
shocking—and thoroughly
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unauthorized—portrait of the Hiltons
chronicles the family’s amazing
odyssey from poverty and obscurity to
glory and glamour. From Conrad
Hilton, the eccentric “innkeeper to
the world” who built a global empire
beginning with a fleabag in a dusty
Texas backwater, to Paris Hilton, his
great-granddaughter, whose fame took
off with a sex video, House of Hilton
is the unauthorized, eye-popping
portrait of one of America’s most
outrageous dynasties. If you want to
know how Paris Hilton became who she
is, you have to know where she came
from. From scores of candid and
exclusive interviews, from private
documents and public records, New
York Times bestselling author Jerry
Oppenheimer has dug deeply into her
paternal and maternal family roots to
reveal the often shocking, tragic,
letters-my-mother-never-read-jerri-diane-sueck

and comic lives that helped shape the
world’s most famous and fabulous
“celebutante.” The cast of characters
includes Paris’s maternal
grandmother, a materialistic “stage
mother from hell.” There is Paris’s
maternal grandfather, who became an
alcoholic housepainter. The life of
Paris’s mother, Kathy Hilton, groomed
by her mother to be a star and marry
rich, is candidly revealed, too, as
is that of Paris’s father, Rick,
Conrad’s grandson. Paris’s tabloid
antics are truly in the Hilton
tradition. Set against a glittery
Hollywood backdrop—with appearances
by stars like Elizabeth Taylor, Zsa
Zsa Gabor, Natalie Wood, and Joan
Collins—House of Hilton brings to
light a cornucopia of closely held
Hilton family secrets and sexual
peccadilloes, such as the many
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affairs and the nightclub-brawling,
boozing, and pill-popping life of
Paris’s great-uncle, Nick Hilton. The
story of his hellish marriage to Liz
Taylor alone rivals any of today’s
Hollywood breakups. Behind it all was
Conrad Hilton, who built his
worldwide empire through the Great
Depression while others were jumping
out of windows. A devout Catholic
publicly, his personal life was that
of an unrepentant sinner. His first
marriage was to Mary Barron Hilton, a
sexy, hard-drinking, gambling
Kentucky teenager half Conrad’s age.
Wife number two was the gorgeous Zsa
Zsa, who, like Paris, was famous for
being famous. Their tumultuous
marriage and headline-making divorce
are revealed here in all their juicy
glory. In all, House of Hilton is a
gripping American saga, from the fire
letters-my-mother-never-read-jerri-diane-sueck

and passions that built a business
empire to the debauchery and
amorality passed on from one
generation to the next.
Dream Girl Laura Lippman 2021-06-22
Booklist Editors' Choice! Called One
of the Best Mystery Books by NPR,
Washington Post, Crime Reads, Library
Journal, South Florida Sun-Sentinel,
and Dublin City Library! "With this
tip of the hat to Stephen King's
Misery, Dream Girl is funny and
suspenseful, with a dread-worthy
final twist." —People “My dream
novel. I devoured this in three days.
The sharpest, clearest-eyed take on
our #MeToo reckoning yet. Plus:
enthralling." —Megan Abbott, Edgar
Award-winning author of Dare Me and
The Fever Following up on her
acclaimed and wildly successful New
York Times bestseller Lady in the
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Lake, Laura Lippman returns with a
dark, complex tale of psychological
suspense with echoes of Misery
involving a novelist, incapacitated
by injury, who is plagued by
mysterious phone calls. Aubrey, the
title character of Gerry Andersen’s
most successful novel, Dream Girl, is
so captivating that Gerry’s readers
insist she’s real. Gerry knows she
exists only in his imagination. So
how can Aubrey be calling Gerry, bedbound since a freak fall? A virtual
prisoner in his penthouse, Gerry is
dependent on two women he barely
knows: his incurious young assistant,
and a dull, slow-witted night nurse.
Could the cryptic caller be one of
his three ex-wives playing a
vindictive trick after all these
years? Or is she Margot, an exgirlfriend who keeps trying to
letters-my-mother-never-read-jerri-diane-sueck

insinuate her way back into Gerry’s
life? And why does no one believe
that the call even happened? Isolated
from the world, drowsy from
medication, Gerry slips between
reality and dreamlike memories: his
faithless father, his devoted mother;
the women who loved him, the women he
loved. Now here is Aubrey,
threatening to visit him, suggesting
that Gerry owes her something. Is the
threat real or a sign of dementia?
Which scenario would he prefer? Gerry
has never been so alone, so confused
– and so terrified. And then he wakes
up to another nightmare—a woman’s
dead body next to his bed—and the
terrifying uncertainty of whether he
is responsible.
About a Blue Angel Diane Quartly
2015-08-13 Balancing a typical busy
life as a housewife with a
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hardworking husband and three small
children, Diane Quartly had no idea
how dramatically her life would
change and where these changes would
ultimately lead her. This is an
autobiographical story of her life,
her challenges with a child who has a
rare genetic disease, and a shocking
tragedy no one expected. Then,
through her determined questing for
answers, her story takes a surprising
turn into the spiritual and
metaphysical realm where she is
guided to the most amazing
transformation and discoveries of
all. Her story is inspiring and
genuinely uplifting, providing a
message of encouragement and solace
for anyone dealing with the loss of a
loved one.
Letters My Mother Never Read: An
Abandoned Child's Journey (Townsend
letters-my-mother-never-read-jerri-diane-sueck

Library) Jerri Diane Sueck 2004 When
her mother died in a fire, eightyear-old Jerri thought life couldn't
get worse. She was wrong. Sent to
live with people who didn't want her,
Jerri was powerless to stop her oncehappy childhood from becoming a
nightmare of cruelty and neglect.
Only a stubborn belief in her own
worth and a fierce will to live
allowed her to reach adulthood
physically and emotionally intact.
This is a book that will inspire not
only those who have been orphans or
foster children, but anyone who has
known the pain of being unwanted. Back cover.
Why Our Children Can't Read, and what
We Can Do about it Diane McGuinness
1997 A neuropsychologist shows how
outmoded methods for teaching reading
have resulted in plummeting literacy
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levels and offers a new program,
based on careful research, that
teaches any child--including those
with attention deficits--to read
well. 35,000 first printing. Tour.
For Darkness Shows the Stars Diana
Peterfreund 2012-06-12 Fans of
Divergent will love Diana
Peterfreund’s take on Jane Austen’s
Persuasion set in a post-apocalyptic
world. In the dystopian future of For
Darkness Shows the Stars, a genetic
experiment has devastated humanity.
In the aftermath, a new class system
placed anti-technology Luddites in
absolute power over vast estates—and
any survivors living there. Elliot
North is a dutiful Luddite and a
dutiful daughter who runs her
father’s estate. When the boy she
loved, Kai, a servant, asked her to
run away with him four years ago, she
letters-my-mother-never-read-jerri-diane-sueck

refused, although it broke her heart.
Now Kai is back. And while Elliot
longs for a second chance with her
first love, she knows it could mean
betraying everything she’s been
raised to believe is right. For
Darkness Shows the Stars is a
breathtaking YA romance about opening
your mind to the future and your
heart to the one person you know can
break it.
Decca Jessica Mitford 2010-05-19
“Decca” Mitford lived a larger-thanlife life: born into the British
aristocracy—one of the famous (and
sometimes infamous) Mitford
sisters—she ran away to Spain during
the Spanish Civil War with her cousin
Esmond Romilly, Winston Churchill’s
nephew, then came to America, became
a tireless political activist and a
member of the Communist Party, and
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embarked on a brilliant career as a
memoirist and muckraking journalist
(her funeral-industry exposé, The
American Way of Death, became an
instant classic). She was a
celebrated wit, a charmer, and
throughout her life a prolific and
passionate writer of letters—now
gathered here. Decca’s correspondence
crackles with irreverent humor and
mischief, and with acute insight into
human behavior (and misbehavior) that
attests to her generous experience of
the worlds of politics, the arts,
journalism, publishing, and high and
low society. Here is correspondence
with everyone from Katharine Graham
and George Jackson, Betty Friedan,
Miss Manners, Julie Andrews, Maya
Angelou, Harry Truman, and Hillary
Rodham Clinton to Decca’s sisters the
Duchess of Devonshire and the
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novelist Nancy Mitford, her parents,
her husbands, her children, and her
grandchildren. In a profile of J.K.
Rowling, The Daily Telegraph (UK),
said, “Her favorite drink is gin and
tonic, her least favorite food, trip.
Her heroine is Jessica Mitford.”
We’ll Always Have Paris Jennifer
Coburn 2014-04-08 How her daughter
and her passport taught Jennifer to
live like there's no tomorrow
Jennifer Coburn has always been
terrified of dying young. So she
decides to save up and drop
everything to travel with her
daughter, Katie, on a whirlwind
European adventure before it's too
late. Even though her husband can't
join them, even though she's nervous
about the journey, and even though
she's perfectly healthy, Jennifer is
determined to jam her daughter's
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mental photo album with memories—just
in case. From the cafés of Paris to
the top of the Leaning Tower of Pisa,
Jennifer and Katie take on Europe one
city at a time, united by their
desire to see the world and spend
precious time together. In this
heartwarming generational love story,
Jennifer reveals how their adventures
helped vanquish her fear of
dying...for the sake of living.
"Brimming with joie de vivre!"—Jamie
Cat Callan, author of Ooh La La!
French Women's Secrets to Feeling
Beautiful Every Day "Coburn proves as
adept at describing the terrain of
the human heart as she is the gardens
of Alcázar or the streets of
Paris."—Claire and Mia Fontaine,
authors of the bestselling Come Back
and Have Mother, Will Travel
Louise Diana Nixon 2015-03-16 It
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doesn't hurt to dream, unless you
know your dreams will never come
true. Since childhood, Louise Woods
has wanted to become a dancer. The
day she arrives at Le Papillon - a
private cabaret club where men come
to enjoy the beauty of women dancing,
her life completely changes. Louise
lives in the club and the rules of
living and working there cannot be
ignored or broken. Either you do your
best to please the clients, or you
are out. No flirting, no secret
affairs, just dancing. During her
first public show, Louise meets a
stranger who pays for the privilege
to have her privately dance for him.
He won't let her see his face, he
won't even introduce himself, but he
will make an offer that she won't be
able to refuse. He won't make any
hollow promises, but he will make her
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believe she is special... "I hate
following the rules," he'll say, "but
I do love breaking them." Will she
dare to risk losing everything she
has, just to make the darkest of the
stranger's fantasies come true? Once
the decision is made, there will be
no way back...
The Reading List Sara Nisha Adams
2021-08-03 A BEST OF SUMMER READ
ACCORDING TO NEWSWEEK, PARADE
MAGAZINE, NBC NEWS, LITHUB, AND
POPSUGAR! "The most heartfelt read of
the summer...a surprising delight of
a novel."--Shondaland An
unforgettable and heartwarming debut
about how a chance encounter with a
list of library books helps forge an
unlikely friendship between two very
different people in a London suburb.
Widower Mukesh lives a quiet life in
Wembley, in West London after losing
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his beloved wife. He shops every
Wednesday, goes to Temple, and
worries about his granddaughter,
Priya, who hides in her room reading
while he spends his evenings watching
nature documentaries. Aleisha is a
bright but anxious teenager working
at the local library for the summer
when she discovers a crumpled-up
piece of paper in the back of To Kill
a Mockingbird. It’s a list of novels
that she’s never heard of before.
Intrigued, and a little bored with
her slow job at the checkout desk,
she impulsively decides to read every
book on the list, one after the
other. As each story gives up its
magic, the books transport Aleisha
from the painful realities she’s
facing at home. When Mukesh arrives
at the library, desperate to forge a
connection with his bookworm
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granddaughter, Aleisha passes along
the reading list…hoping that it will
be a lifeline for him too. Slowly,
the shared books create a connection
between two lonely souls, as fiction
helps them escape their grief and
everyday troubles and find joy again.
Stealing Time K. J. Waters 2015-02
Paperback version of Stealing Time
Voice for the Silent Fathers Eddie K.
Wright 2016-05-28 Eddie K. Wrights
memoir detailing the controversial
experience of being the young father
of a son who would grow up to be the
gayest man on the planet! His "NO SON
OF MINE!!" street gangster mentality
evolves during his difficult life
journey coming to realize that his
responsibility as a loving father
didn't change just because his son is
gay. The book is scheduled for
publication on June 1, 2016. In his
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first memoir, Eddie shares his story
of becoming a father at 18 years old
who realized his son was showing
'stereotypical' signs of being gay
while still in diapers. Spending most
of his adult life engulfed in the
street gangster/hip hop culture where
this subject was not only hushed, but
deeply frowned upon, he gives us the
voice for what's been kept silent for
far too long, confronting almost
every aspect of this taboo topic. It
took years for him to silently accept
his son's homosexuality himself,
regardless of all the signs. When his
son was five years old, his favorite
color was pink and there was nothing
Dad could do about it. By the age of
fourteen; he was an internet
sensation, dancing on YouTube
building his fan base to guarantee
his success when performing as a drag
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queen a few years later. Eddie
addresses the questions most are
scared to ask; Was there anything I
could do to stop my son's
homosexuality? When did I know my son
was gay? What made him that way?
Parents will find comfort in reading
that Eddie admits that his son's
feminine behaviors embarrassed him
and he seriously contemplated
abandonment, a choice that too many
fathers feel they have to choose.
One for the Books Joe Queenan
2013-10-29 An absolute must-read for
anyone who loves books In Closing
Time, Joe Queenan shared how he
became a voracious reader to escape a
joyless childhood. Now, like many
bibliophiles, he fears for the books
that once saved him. In One for the
Books, Queenan examines the entire
culture of reading and what books
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really mean in people’s lives today.
What does it suggest if a person has
no books displayed in his living
room? Can an obsession with reading
prove detrimental to one’s well
being? How useful are covers in
selling books? Queenan’s many fans—as
well as anyone who loves books and
reading—will want to join him on his
unforgettably funny and moving
journey.
A Timeless Romance Anthology Karey
White 2014-10-20 A TIMELESS ROMANCE
ANTHOLOGY: LOVE LETTER COLLECTION:
Readers will love this collection of
six novellas--three contemporary and
three historical--all with one thing
in common: Romance. In MAGGIE'S SONG,
a charming story by Karey White,
Maggie Jensen is part of a trio of
best friends with Lucas and Dan.
Together, they own and run Wild
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Country Hiking Tours. When Lucas
returns to the company after getting
his college degree, Maggie realizes
that the crush she had on him as a
teenager has now blossomed into so
much more. But Lucas still treats her
as one of the guys, and Maggie
worries that if she tells him her
real feelings, their relationship
will be damaged forever. In JUST FLY,
Krista Lynne Jensen's captivating
novella, Wren is faced with the
devastating news of her grandfather's
death. But when her mom finds a
mysterious letter from a woman named
Dot in Seattle, Wren decides to visit
the woman herself to deliver the news
in person. Wren learns of the bucket
list Dot and Gramps had put together
with the help of Dot's grandson,
Seth, and Dot challenges Wren to take
her grandfather's place in completing
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the list. Before the week of
adventure is over, Seth has impressed
Wren in more ways than one. But is
that enough to overcome Wren's fear
of losing those she loves? HOW TO
REWRITE A LOVE LETTER, an enthralling
novella by Diane Darcy, high school
teacher Julie Ashburn believes she'll
never live the "event" down in which
she wrote her true feelings in a love
letter to Principal Dane Parker, and
he laughed out loud, mocking her. Now
that her honors English students want
to write love letters for the school
fundraiser, Dane turns down the idea
flat. Julie tries to convince him
that it was her students' idea and
not any sort of payback. But when a
student writes a fake love letter
from the principal to Julie,
everything gets even more mixed up,
and both Julie and Dane are caught up
20/26

Downloaded from aeropostalemexico.mx
on October 4, 2022 by guest

in a series of misunderstandings that
might be impossible to sort out. In
Sarah M. Eden's delightful story, A
THOUSAND WORDS, Shannon Ryan has been
waiting half a year to be reunited
with her fiance, Patrick, with only
the letters between them keeping
their relationship alive. He finally
sends for her after securing a good
job with the Sidney newspaper, and
she can't wait to be reunited with
him, swept up in his arms and
thoroughly kissed. And of course,
married as soon as possible. But when
she arrives at the train station,
there is no Patrick waiting for her.
Shannon must discover if the man she
loves still has feelings for her.
BETWEEN THE LINES is a sweet romance
by Annette Lyon. Jane Martin is
intelligent but extremely shy,
especially around men. When the Aid
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and Cultural Society proposes a
letter-writing program, Jane signs
up, hoping she can find true
friendship. The program doesn't run
as smoothly as expected, and unknown
to Jane, one of the men in her city
becomes her writing friend. Thomas
Allred has always known shy and quiet
Jane, but reading her letters written
to his secret persona, opens his eyes
to what an amazing woman she is. The
only trouble is, Jane doesn't know
that the man who she is falling in
love with through letters is also
Thomas, the man who is falling in
love with her in person. In the
enchanting novella, BLACKBERRY
HOLLOW, by Heather B. Moore, Lucy
Quinn travels to England to inspect
her inherited estate. Unfortunately,
as a resident of New York and nearly
engaged, Lucy needs put the house on
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the market. But first, she wants to
learn more about her ancestors. What
she doesn't expect is Calvin Bevans,
the man living next door. The two
families have been divided by a
misunderstanding decades old, and
when Lucy discovers a set of love
letters, she learns the truth. As
Calvin helps her unravel the hidden
secrets between the two families,
Lucy finds that she has more reasons
to stay in England than to return to
New York.
Let's Pretend This Never Happened
Jenny Lawson 2012-04-17 The #1 New
York Times bestselling (mostly true)
memoir from the hilarious author of
Furiously Happy. “Gaspingly funny and
wonderfully inappropriate.”—O, The
Oprah Magazine When Jenny Lawson was
little, all she ever wanted was to
fit in. That dream was cut short by
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her fantastically unbalanced father
and a morbidly eccentric childhood.
It did, however, open up an
opportunity for Lawson to find the
humor in the strange shame-spiral
that is her life, and we are all the
better for it. In the irreverent
Let’s Pretend This Never Happened,
Lawson’s long-suffering husband and
sweet daughter help her uncover the
surprising discovery that the most
terribly human moments—the ones we
want to pretend never happened—are
the very same moments that make us
the people we are today. For every
intellectual misfit who thought they
were the only ones to think the
things that Lawson dares to say out
loud, this is a poignant and
hysterical look at the dark,
disturbing, yet wonderful moments of
our lives. Readers Guide Inside
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Em and the Big Hoom Jerry Pinto
2014-06-24 The devastatingly original
debut novel from a winner of the 2016
Windham-Campbell Prize for Fiction.
“Profoundly moving . . . I cannot
remember when I last read something
as touching as this.” —Amitav Ghosh,
author of The Glass Palace First
published by a small press in India,
Jerry Pinto’s debut novel has already
taken the literary world by storm.
Suffused with compassion, humor, and
hard-won wisdom, Em and the Big Hoom
is a modern masterpiece, and its
American publication is certain to be
one of the major literary events of
the season. Meet Imelda and
Augustine, or—as our young narrator
calls his unusual parents—Em and the
Big Hoom. Most of the time, Em smokes
endless beedis and sings her way
through life. She is the sun around
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which everyone else orbits. But as
enchanting and high-spirited as she
can be, when Em’s bipolar disorder
seizes her she becomes monstrous,
sometimes with calamitous
consequences for herself and others.
This accomplished debut is graceful
and urgent, with a one-of-a-kind
voice that will stay with readers
long after the last page.
Understanding the Fall Susan McMartin
2012-08-01 "Understanding the fall is
Susan's first book and is based on
her own personal experience of
growing up with an alcoholic parent.
She has performed readings of her
book and has donated it to recovery
houses and institutions throughout
Los Angeles." -- P. [4] of cover.
HER. Pierre Alex Jeanty 2017-03-15
Push Sapphire 2009 A courageous and
determined young teacher opens up a
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new world of hope and redemption for
sixteen-year-old Precious Jones, an
abused young African American girl
living in Harlem who was raped and
left pregnant by her father.
Is This Anything? Jerry Seinfeld
2020-10-06 The first book in twentyfive years from “one of our great
comic minds” (The Washington Post)
features Seinfeld’s best work across
five decades in comedy. Since his
first performance at the legendary
New York nightclub “Catch a Rising
Star” as a twenty-one-year-old
college student in fall of 1975,
Jerry Seinfeld has written his own
material and saved everything.
“Whenever I came up with a funny bit,
whether it happened on a stage, in a
conversation, or working it out on my
preferred canvas, the big yellow
legal pad, I kept it in one of those
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old school accordion folders,”
Seinfeld writes. “So I have
everything I thought was worth saving
from forty-five years of hacking away
at this for all I was worth.” For
this book, Jerry Seinfeld has
selected his favorite material,
organized decade by decade. In this
“trove of laugh-out-loud one-liners”
(Associated Press), you will witness
the evolution of one of the great
comedians of our time and gain new
insights into the thrilling but
unforgiving art of writing stand-up
comedy.
Where the Crawdads Sing Delia Owens
2018-08-14 NOW A MAJOR MOTION
PICTURE—The #1 New York Times
bestselling worldwide sensation with
more than 15 million copies sold,
hailed by The New York Times Book
Review as “a painfully beautiful
24/26

Downloaded from aeropostalemexico.mx
on October 4, 2022 by guest

first novel that is at once a murder
mystery, a coming-of-age narrative
and a celebration of nature.” For
years, rumors of the “Marsh Girl”
have haunted Barkley Cove, a quiet
town on the North Carolina coast. So
in late 1969, when handsome Chase
Andrews is found dead, the locals
immediately suspect Kya Clark, the
so-called Marsh Girl. But Kya is not
what they say. Sensitive and
intelligent, she has survived for
years alone in the marsh that she
calls home, finding friends in the
gulls and lessons in the sand. Then
the time comes when she yearns to be
touched and loved. When two young men
from town become intrigued by her
wild beauty, Kya opens herself to a
new life—until the unthinkable
happens. Where the Crawdads Sing is
at once an exquisite ode to the
letters-my-mother-never-read-jerri-diane-sueck

natural world, a heartbreaking
coming-of-age story, and a surprising
tale of possible murder. Owens
reminds us that we are forever shaped
by the children we once were, and
that we are all subject to the
beautiful and violent secrets that
nature keeps.
The Silent Wife Kerry Fisher
2017-02-24
The Frog Alphabet Book Jerry Pallotta
1990-02-01 A is for Amazon Horned
Frog. B is for Blue-legged Strawberry
Frog. C is for Crested Newt. What
other amphibians can you think of?
Learn more about these sometimes
cute, sometimes dangerous, but always
fascinating animals in THE FROG
ALPHABET BOOK. Jerry Pallotta and
Ralph Masiello explore the ponds,
look under rocks, and dig in the mud
to bring you this colorful and fun
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way to learn more than the alphabet.
Wait for It Mariana Zapata 2016-12-06
If anyone ever said being an adult
was easy, they hadn't been one long
enough. Diana Casillas can admit it:
she doesn't know what the hell she's
doing half the time. How she's made
it through the last two years of her
life without killing anyone is
nothing short of a miracle. Being a
grown-up wasn't supposed to be so
hard. With a new house, two little
boys she inherited the most painful
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possible way, a giant dog, a job she
usually loves, more than enough
family, and friends, she has almost
everything she could ever ask for.
Except for a boyfriend. Or a husband.
But who needs either one of those?
The Summer I Turned Pretty Jenny Han
2010-04-06 Belly spends the summer
she turns sixteen at the beach just
like every other summer of her life,
but this time things are very
different.
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